
Usfs, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest 

Service's permitting process. This is an important project for Valley County and will have a significant 

impact on the community. As someone who explores, plays and cares about this region of Idaho's 

backcountry, I want to make sure the Stibnite Gold Project is done the right way. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and still provide access to Idaho’s public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. And with 

the coronavirus, we need it now more than ever. The USFS has provided sufficient time to review 

the document and provide comments. It is time to move forward. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to pick alternative 2 as the preferred alternative for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to 

comment on this important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: Jesse Baumgartner 


